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Subject:  Re: autopsy/martin 
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I find it curious that you speculate there are "inconsistencies" in 
the Trayvon Martin case.  You must be clairvoyant because the 
investigation in the Martin case is ongoing and active and the 
autopsy has not been made public.  Having spent 20 years in the news 
business before I joined the county staff, I am very aware of the 
importance of "government watchdogs".  But I have seen groups become 
so obsessed with uncovering what's wrong, that they can't see what's 
right.  Just a thought.  So, no, the county has no official comment 
in the Viera case.  This death was properly investigated by the 
appropriate authorities and the circumstances leading to this 
inmate's death were clearly identified in the autopsy.  Dave Byron

>>> VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 4/4/2012 1:01 PM >>>

Mr. Byron:

Thanks - BTW - we are working on a web article that explores whether
the Volusia County ME office, due to past incident(s), can be trusted 
to present a fair and accurate account of the evidence, in the 
Trayvon Martin case. 

In the particular, we intend to re-explore the death investigation /
autopsy of Volusia County Jail Inmate Tracy Veira (Sept 2009). 
Whereas both VCSO Investigator Campanella and the investigator for 
the ME's office, both investigators initially noted inconsistencies 
in Ms. Veira's body (Rigor Mortis) when compared to the last alleged 
live interactions with jail personnel.

Although both investigators (SO and ME) noted these inconsistencies 
in the initial report, these inconsistencies were never addressed in 
the final report. Our article will question whether the possibility 
exist, that similar inconsistencies in the Trayvon Martin case were 
also not properly vetted / investigated.

We would welcome any comments or insights you may have regarding our
pending article.

Regards,

VX
VolusiaExposed.Com
volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com 
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"Behavior which appears superficially correct but is intrinsically
corrupt always irritates those who see below the surface."
 James Bryant Conant


